From:

Sent: 04 December 2019 06:00

To: I

Cc:

Subject: Re: Planning App 2019/4729/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Sild,

Rel: Planning App. 2019/4729/P
T am writing in connection with the above planning application.
We are the owners of Flat 2, 6 Chalcot Gardens.

The original planning permission was (or a balcony mirroring the balcony of our property.
The owners of No 5 Chalcot Gardens have knowingly abused the terms of the planning permission for their balcony.

The arca has been cxtended beyond the depth of the balcony and is now being used as entertaining space. [t is very closc to
the bedroom of our flat. When in use this area is causing an invasion of privacy as well as noise problems and, as this
cntertaining arca was crected and in usc since the summer months we have first hand experience of the noisc and privacy

18SuCs.

The planters that have been placed along the depth of the new extension are huge and block the light to the bedroom. One
planter would be sufficient to provide privacy for both parties.

We would like to add our voice to that of our neighbors at No 6 and sirongly object lo this exiension.
Photos attached arc patio in rclation to flat 2 balcony.

Kind regards

Patricia & Robert Mcintosh









